
Assassination Records Review Board 
600 E Street NW  Room 208 

Washington, DC  20004 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 7, 1994 
 
 
To the Security Guard at 600 E Street NW: 
 
This is to certify that Ms. Tracy Shycoff is an employee of  the Assassination Records Review 
Board and should be granted access to our offices on the second floor.  Ms. Shycoff will be 
receiving an official US Government ID in the near future. 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David G. Marwell, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
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